
From: Matt Bobola
To: Bill Ferrigno; Council Clerk; City Council Email
Subject: Park Vista Dr.
Date: Tuesday, September 17, 2024 11:09:31 AM

Some people who received this message don't often get email from matthewbobola@gmail.com. Learn why this is
important

Hello - 
My name is Matt Bobola and I live at 485 Park Vista Dr. in the Park View neighborhood. I am
writing to express my support of any measure that would decrease traffic, speeding, and
dangerous driving on Park Vista Dr. 
I have lived on this street for well over a year now. I have witnessed extreme speeding, cars
passing moving traffic on the left, motorcycles doing wheelies, and nonstop traffic during rush
hours. This is not the experience I was expecting by purchasing a new home in a residential
neighborhood. I can think of a few different occasions when I was almost hit by a car while
running or walking my dogs and legally crossing the street at a stop sign in a crosswalk. 
This street is not and should not be considered a thoroughfare for people to “cut through” to
get to Troy Rd. faster. People live here, and our safety needs to come first. 

I would be glad to discuss this further. I can be reached at matthewbobola@gmail.com or 440-
610-4314. 

Thank you for considering my input. 

Matt Bobola 

Sent from my iPhone
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